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To whom it may concern,         

While I was employed at the Southern Alberta Institute of Technology between the years of 2012 and 

2019, I was responsible for hiring Jon Jewell and his team as the official grad photographer. Jon and his 

team were consummate professionals and required very little by means of organization and oversight. 

This is a testament to how well they understand the needs and requirements of not only the students’ 

graduation photo experience but also the convocation ceremonies.  

Jon and his team were on site for months at a time offering student graduation packages. They were 

also available at both the spring and fall convocation ceremonies.  

Students loved his “crossing the stage” photos – they were an excellent grad gift year over year.  

I whole-heartedly recommend Jon and his team as grad photographers. And would welcome any 

discussion or questions regarding my experience.  

Kind regards,  

 

 

Courtney Garlough 

(former) Alumni Relations Specialist – SAIT  

Manager, Major Giving and Planned Gifts – Arthritis Society Canada 

cgarlough@arthritis.ca 

403-651-5090 
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